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Although we strive to ensure that our project is perfect, sometimes mistakes do creep in. 
When such issues arise we feel that it is important to deal with them as promptly as we 
can, and we therefore produce annual updates for our project. When changes are made, 
the version number will be updated, and any changes from the previous version will be 
highlighted in Red. 

This update is split into two sections: Errata and ‘Frequently Asked Questions’. The Errata 
corrects any mistakes in the file. The Frequently Asked Questions (or ‘FAQ’) section an-
swers commonly asked questions about the rules. These questions have been gathered 
from many sources. We are always happy to consider more questions, so please send any 
queries to:   battlecompanies@jonathanrbaker.com

Although you can mark corrections directly in your printed copy, this is by no means neces-
sary – just keep a copy of the FAQ with you. 

Errata

p.31 -- The Hero Equipment List for the Arnor faction should include an option for a Shield 
for a cost of 1/5 Gold.
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